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--Had a couple of conversations with Trina and Walt regarding having 

shirts made again for this year at the rendezvous. We are going to use the 

same design as last year but are looking a different printer to up-grade the 

quality. Walt actually has a contact in Massachusetts that has the 

capability to set up an order form on a webpage. This would eliminate the 

necessity for use to carry an inventory. We could advertise it and people 

could place the order directly with the vendor. The vendor would also 

make a donation to the state chapter for every order placed. We will work 

on getting more info from Walt. There would be a small set up fee. Details 

to follow….Regardless, we need to have shirt available at the rendezvous 

as they sold really well last year.

--Working with Dennis Wade on Pa State Chapter window sticker/decals. I 

need to follow up with Dennis as I let this one slip thru the cracks. We 

hope to have them available for the Rendezvous and the PA Eastern 

Sports Show. More details to follow.


